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20 October 2011 
 

Dear Member 
 
Evening Meeting at Latham & Watkins LLP on 22 November 2011 at 6.00 pm 
 
The CLA will be holding an evening meeting on Tuesday 22 November at 6.00pm at the offices of Latham 
& Watkins LLP, 99 Bishopsgate, London EC2M 3XF.  
 
Graeme Dinwoodie and Peter Lawrence have kindly agreed to speak on the following subject: 
 

"Where Next for European Trade Mark Law?"  

 
'A discussion of the issues raised by the Max Planck Study and  

possible revisions to the trade mark directive and regulation' 
  

 
Graeme Dinwoodie is Professor of Intellectual Property and Information Technology Law at the University of 
Oxford, Director of the Oxford Intellectual Property Research Centre, and a Professorial Fellow of St Peter’s 
College, Oxford. 
 
Peter Lawrence was Vice-President of the OHIM from 2005 until 2010. Before that he spent 8 years as a 
Director of the UK Patent Office and was formerly Head of the Trade Marks and Designs Registry. 
 
The meeting will be followed by drinks and canapés. There is no additional charge for members.  There will 
be a charge for non-members:  £50, or £35 (full time academic/public sector employees), or £10 (students, 
trainees, pupil barristers).  Registrations should be completed and (where applicable) paid online at 
www.competitionlawassociation.org.uk. One CPD point will be available. 

On-line registration will close on Friday 18 November 2011.  Tickets will not be issued for this event. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
Sharon Horwitz 
Secretary 

 


